
Weekly Newsletter 
March 25-29th, 2019 

Ms. Tracy & Ms. Arleen’s Pre-K Class 
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Looking Ahead: 
 

àMs. Carol has requested that on Wednesdays in April, the children wear grungy clothes as the 
Outdoor Classroom setup will include a “mud kitchen.” 

Please make sure your child has a change of clothes in his/her cubby! 
à Central Florida Zoo Monday, April 15th **Please send in permission slips** 

àEaster Celebration will be Thursday, April 18th.  
**We are asking each family to send in 12 stuffed plastic eggs for an egg hunt!** 

àNo school Friday, April 19th in observance of Good Friday. 
àNo School Monday, April 29th and Tuesday, April 30th for Parent-Teacher Conferences.  

A sign up will be sent out soon via sign up genius. Childcare will be available in the 
Outdoor Classroom.  

 

à Snack Helpers: 
-Week of 4/1 William 
-Week of 4/8 Wells 

- 

Color Mania 
We wrapped up our “color mania” theme by 

creating our “I See a Rainbow” book! The children 
have been working hard to create a page for each 
color of the rainbow.  On each page they wrote the 

color, glued on construction paper and added 
stickers that match the color. Our show and share this 
month was a little different. With all the items brought 
in we were able to build a nature rainbow together. 
The children enjoyed sharing what they were able to 
find. We noticed green was the most common item 

to find in nature, while blue was the hardest.   

Letter L 
 This week we met Ms. L and her longest laugh. We 

painted with lemons and limes and washed ladybugs and 
lions. We learned about Roy Lichtenstein and his “pop 

art.” We viewed and discussed his art. The children then 
created their own Lichtenstein inspired pictures. Just like 
Lichtenstein, the children used primary colored markers 

and paint. We decorated black and white photos of 
ourselves using pointillism (dots) and added 

onomatopoeia words to their portraits.  



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Working together to create our nature rainbow! 

A few photos from our week… 

Visit from our local Firefighter 


